Brewton City Schools Tobacco Free Schools

The Board of Education declares all school facilities and school properties to be entirely tobacco-free.

The use of any tobacco products will be strictly prohibited on school properties and within all schools and other buildings owned by the Board of Education including but not limited to: offices, hallways, classrooms, lobbies, gyms, restrooms, lunchrooms, meeting rooms, and all community areas. This policy applies to all employees, salespersons, visitors, and spectators.

Copies of this policy shall be distributed to all employees. "Tobacco Free School" signs or other similar messages shall be posted at all building entrances and throughout each building.

The success of this policy will depend upon the thoughtfulness, consideration, and cooperation of all people. All employees and students share in the responsibility for adhering to and enforcing the policy. Any problems should be brought to the attention of the principal or superintendent. Employees and students who violate this policy will be subject to the same disciplinary actions that accompany infractions of other Board of Education policies. Salespersons, visitors, and spectators will be informed of the tobacco-free policy. In cases of non-compliance they will be asked to leave the premises.